United Nations Development Programme
Office of the Resident Representative in Azerbaijan

25 July 2023

REF : UNDP/ADM/23/22273

The letter represents a recommendation for Urban Crevv LLC that was invited by UNDP to provide
cleaning services from 15 December 2022 to 21 July 2023.

Their services included daily cleaning of the UN House, common areas, cafeteria and bathrooms.

The services provided by the Urban Crevv LLC were professional and satisfactory. They have a team
of cleaners who are very diligent, detail oriented and open to suggestions and comments.

The company showed punctuality and efficiency in the cleaning of the required areas and performed
duties as per contract. We are satisfied with the excellent performance of this company, and appreciate

and recognize their services.
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